
China Power Guorui Communicates with China Coal Market 
Network 

On May 11, 2022, Mr. Tai Feng, Chairman of China Power Guorui, and his delegation 
paid a visit to China Coal Market Network for communication and discussion. Mr. Feng 
Yu, Vice Chairman of China Coal Transportation and Marketing Association and 
President of China Coal Market Network, Mr. Gong Dayong, Deputy President of 
China Coal Market Network, and the relevant senior experts in the industry attended 
the meeting. 

 

Mr. Tai briefly introduced the installation layout and new energy development of SPIC 
and CPID. Mr. Tai pointed out that under the current background of ensuring energy 
security, thermal power would still play a central force, and both sides had great 
potential for cooperation in digital information, coal trading and new energy 
development, and hoped that both sides could give full play to their respective 
advantages and further broaden the depth of cooperation. 

Mr. Feng welcomed the visit of Mr. Tai and his delegation, introduced the main 
business of the company and the digital business intelligence eco-service system in the 
coal industry, and said that China Coal Market Network and SPIC had been cooperating 
well and achieving great results for many years, and in the future, China Coal Market 
Network would create more value for its partners by relying on big data and resource 



endowment. 

Relevant personnel from CPID's Marketing and Fuel Management Center attended the 
meeting. 
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